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West Valley Demonstration Project

10282 Rock Springs Road e 2012
West Valley, NY 14171-9799 ngwm
NYSERDA

. . August 16, 2012
Ms. Barbara Warren, Executive Director

Citizens’ Environmental Coalition
33 Central Avenue
Albany, NY 12210

SUBJECT: Climate Change

REFERENCE: E-mdil (358105), B. Warren to M. N. Maloney and L. M. Gordon,
“Climate Change,” dated August 6, 2012

Dear Ms. Warren:

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) thanks you for your continued interest in the Phase 1
Studies (P1S) process for the West Valley Demonstration Project and the Western New York
Nuclear Service Center.

Concerning your August 6, 2012 request for the following documents in the referenced e-mail:

e Final High-Level Analysis of Agency Vulnerability to Climate Change
e Agency Climate Change Adaptation Plan

The document, “Final High-Level Analysis of Agency Vulnerability to Climate Change”, is an
internal DOE planning document and is not intended for public release. However, this document
may be available through a Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request. The document, “DOE
Climate Change Adaptation Plan”, is currently being reviewed by the Office of Management and
Budget (OMB) and has not yet been approved for public release. This document will be posted
to the DOE website once approved by OMB later this calendar year.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this letter, please contact Moira Maloney
at (716) 942-4255.

Sincerely,

(O

Bryan C. Bower, Director
West Valley Demonstration Project

B. Underwood, DOE-EMCBC, Office of Legal Services
. P. Krentz, DOE-WVDP, AC-DOE

. N. Maloney, DOE-WVDP, AC-DOE

Z. Zadins, DOE-WVDP, AC-DOE

J. Bembia, NYSERDA, AC-NYS

M. Gordon, NYSERDA, AC-NYS

E. A. Lowes, NYSERDA, AC-NYS

A. L. Mellon, NYSERDA, AC-NYS
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